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End of term
Hopefully the big wet is behind us and we can
concentrate on hosting events back on site next week.

We have our Cross Country Carnival for students in
Years 3 to 6 on Tuesday March 30 from 9am to 11am.

On Thursday April 1 we have our Easter Hat Parade
from 11.30am for all K-2 students in the COLA area.

Parents and carers are welcome to attend both of
these events. Please ensure you check in using the
Service NSW QR code and use hand sanitiser that will
be provided.

Thursday April 1 is the last student day for term one.

Staff will return on Monday April 19 with all students
returning Tuesday April 20.

Staffing news
I am pleased to announce that recently Mrs Moran
gave birth to a healthy baby girl, Farah. Both mum and
bub are doing well. Congratulations to Mrs Moran and
her partner for this exciting addition to their family.

Miss Mapps will finish her teaching block at the end of
this term to start her maternity leave. We wish Miss
Mapps and her partner all the best in this exciting time
ahead.

Mrs Vouros will step back into the classroom and teach
1M for the remainder of the year.

Parking
With the wet weather comes increased demand on our
limited parking options out the front of the school. As a
reminder;

● Parents must not stop or park in the bus bay
from 2.30pm-3.30pm

● Parents must remain in their car if they park in
the Kiss and Go area next to the bus bay.

● Do not stop over the pedestrian crossing area
● Be mindful of residents and do not park on

footpaths, driveways or grassed areas whilst
waiting for your child.

● Do not stop in No Stopping areas or Disabled
Parking areas (unless you are authorised to do
so)

This week I have called the Council Rangers to assist
in this area. Student safety comes first.

Kindergarten 2022
We are excited to launch our KIndergarten 2022
program. Please see the poster in this newsletter for
more information.

Applications can now be completed online from our
website
https://maroubraba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-sc
hool/enrolment.html

Matthew Ackerman
Principal

Our school is proudly supported by
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Swim Scheme
This week, Year 2 and 3 students have been
participating in the NSW Department of Education
School Swimming Scheme. This program is an
intensive learn to swim program, which develops water
confidence and provides students with basic skills in
water safety and survival. They learned to blow
bubbles, float and the various techniques for the
different strokes. It has been hard work but great fun!

Miss Brodska

Program Organiser
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Sport News
Regional Swimming Carnival

Our school received a special thank you to Louis P and Eden K from the conveners of the carnival for their wonderful
manners and sportsmanship at the carnival. We have a special mention for Bengt S for placing 4th in the 12/13 years
50m Breaststroke event and to the Junior Boys Relay Team who placed 6th.

ESPSSA Zone Sports

Louis P has absolutely surpassed all expectations once again. We are very proud of his accomplishments thus far with
basketball and congratulate him on making it through to the Sydney East NSWPSSA Boys Basketball Championships.
What an incredible achievement, go Louis!

In the world of Rugby League we congratulate Josh T for making it through to the Sydney East Rugby League
Carnival. While, unfortunately, this event has been postponed due to wet weather we are looking forward to hearing all
about it from him when the carnival resumes.

PSSA

Due to the wet weather and unsafe field conditions PSSA Rounds 4 and 5 had been canceled. Our League Tag and
Softball / Teeball teams are feeling optimistic about playing this Friday for our last round of the term. These summer
sports will resume again in Term 4.

This week we have begun our PSSA Trials for our winter sport Netball and Soccer teams. We look forward to forming
these teams in preparation for new sporting opportunities next term.

3-6 Cross Country Carnival

We are very excited to be hosting our Cross Country Carnival at school next week on Tuesday the 30th of March.
Parents and spectators are welcome on site to support students. All visitors are asked to scan in using our QR Code
at the front office on arrival and remaining in the designated spectator area at all times. We thank you in advance for
adhering to these social distancing and covid safety measures so as not to put school sporting events at risk of
cancellation. Please keep a look out for the signage for this designated area - don’t worry, you have clear sight of the
finish line which is the best seat in the house!
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Term 1 2021
Month Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

March 7
8/3

Year 1-6 Parent
Interview Week

9/3 10/3 11/3

Year 3/4 local area
excursion

12/3

March 8
15/3 16/3 17/3

School Photos -
Classes

18/3 19/3

Kinder Ranger
Jamie visit

March 9
22/3

Year 2 Swim
Scheme

23/2

Year 2 Swim
Scheme

24/2

Year 2 Swim
Scheme

Maths Olympiad

25/2

Year 2 Swim
Scheme

26/2

Year 2 Swim
Scheme

March / April 10
29/3 30/3 31/3 1/4

Easter Hat Parade

Last Day Term 1

2/4

Good Friday

Term 2 2021
Month Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

April 1
19/4
Staff Development
Day

20/4
All students return

21/4 22/4 23/4

April 2
26/4 27/4

Stage 1 Maroubra
Beach

Kinder 2022 Info
Session 6pm

28/4 29/4
Year 4 Collaroy

30/4
Year 4 Collaroy

May 3
3/5
Stage 3 Aussie
Bush Camp

Kinder Chicks

4/5
Stage 3 Aussie
Bush Camp

5/5
Stage 3 Aussie
Bush Camp

6/5 7/5

May 4
10/5 11/5

NAPLAN 3 Writing

12/5

NAPLAN 5 Writing

13/5

NAPLAN 3/5
Reading

14/5

Kinder Chicks
leave
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